University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Pell Letters (1978)

Education: National Endowment for the Arts and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996)

7-27-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 61

Claiborne Pell

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64

Recommended Citation

Pell, Claiborne, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 61" (1978). *Pell Letters (1978)*. Paper 83. https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_ll_64/83

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.

Mr. Courtlandt Nicell Anderson Russell Kill & Olick, P.C. Rockefeller Center 630 Fifth Avenue New York, New York 10020

Dear Courty:

Thank you very much for your letter with the updated information on Duke University's application to the National Endowment for the Humanities.

As far as I can tell, Duke need not apply exclusively for challenge grant money, I.e., a 3 for 1 matching grant. Duke's application, however, should still be sent to the appropriate program at the Endowment but as a request for an outright grant rather than a challenge grant. I suggest that Professor Barber contact Mr. Steven Rabin, Assistant Director of the Media Program, to iron out any technical questions. His telephone number is 202 724-0318.

If in fact a challenge grant is being sought, then perhaps a smaller amount should be requested by Duke.

Many thanks for keeping in touch.

Wamm regards.

Ever sincerely,

Claiborne Pell

AC:CF SNESIG